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To: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

From: Steve Parker, City Manager 

Date: July 12, 2024 

Re: Meadowlake Dam Replacement Project  
 

 

Representatives from the Meadowlake Dam Water Control Improvement District will be 
at the City Council meeting to provide an update on their efforts regarding the proposed 
replacement project.       


